

Cringleford Home Learning

Headteacher's daily blog

Date: Wednesday 6th May 2020

Dear all,

ActiveLearn has sent the school the following information:

We are making some updates to the ActiveLearn Login on 16 May.

This update means you and your students will need to re-enter usernames and passwords again when you first login after this date, as any saved details won't be shown by the browser.

We appreciate that the change may cause some issues for students and teachers, but - users can note their password and username by clicking "Show" on the Sign In/login page. Could all parents and users please note their login details prior to 16 May.

Any password resets required after this date can be sent through to office@cringleford.norfolk.sch.uk. However, if you could please note your password and login details as above it would be much appreciated.

Wishing you all the best,

Mr Henery